REGISTERS

VA

Victor Smith 0208 392 9434 victorsmith@v8register.net www.v8register.net

V8 enthusiasts at Snetterton

The drive to Snetterton for the Club's motor race meeting in early September was a welcome opportunity for V8 members to enjoy the pleasure of driving a V8 again after six months of lockdown. Members were able to catch up after the long break with the morning sunshine helping to take some of the chill out of the wind. Chris Beauclerk



was alongside John Cummings, both with their RV8s in Woodcote Green and nearby was George Wilder with his RV8 in rare Caribbean Blue. Jim Gibson's MGBGTV8 was alongside.

MGV8 market review and price guide

Our next six monthly market review and updated price guide will be prepared at the end of October from an analysis of the data gathered by our Pricewatch team, for release in early November on the V8 Website.

The current six months have been an extraordinary period with classic car auctions moving in various ways from physical events to online auctions. MGV8s have appeared for sale, particularly online, and clearly sales have been seen but inevitably during the period with Covid restrictions on non-essential travel few potential buyers made trips to inspect cars for sale offered by private or trade sellers. But with the gradual easing of restrictions auction activity has continued but uncertainties do seem to be slowing buyer interest and activity.

See the review and price guide in early November via a link on our "More" page at www.v8register.net/more.htm



Chris Beauclerk (above) & John Cumming

